
 

 
NEELKANTH VIDYAPEETH, HYDERABAD 

 
 19th July, 2024 

Circular No. 010/ 2024-‘25 

Dear Parent, 

Jai Swaminarayan!!! 

 

Sub: CBSE SAFAL Initiative - Neelkanth Vidyapeeth 

 

We are excited to inform you about "SAFAL" (Structured Assessment for Analyzing 

Learning Levels), an initiative by CBSE to assess the intellectual development of 

students. This examination was to be conducted for students’ 5th, and 8th grades 

for the academic year 2023-‘24. Neelkanth Vidyapeeth has been selected by 

CBSE as one of the pilot schools for this project. 

 

To facilitate the online SAFAL examination, we have inaugurated a separate 

computer lab equipped with all necessary facilities. As this initiative is for the 

academic year 2023-‘24, students currently in the 6th and 9th grades will be 

attending the exam. 

 

The selection of students and subjects will be random as determined by CBSE.  

Students will participate in an online test covering English, Mathematics, and 

Science.  SAFAL exams are scheduled from 22.07.2024 to 29.07.2024. 

 

We want parents to be aware of this important initiative by CBSE, aimed at 

enhancing the knowledge and skills of our students. This assessment will provide 

valuable insights into your child’s learning progress and areas for improvement, 

supporting their overall academic development. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Regards, 

Principal.  
 

 

 

 

 

 


